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Farmington Senior Citizens 2-3-2025 

 

February 3, 2025 

 

Meeting number 920 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:09 PM on Monday, February 

3, 2025, by Secretary, Kathy Wagner. Fifteen members and one guest were present.  

 

Then members enjoyed their sandwich and dessert meal.  

 

While members were eating, Tamara Fox from Bus America Group Tours shared information about one-day 

and overnight tours for the spring and summer of 2025.  Members at the meeting could receive a $5 discount if 

a trip is booked before February 28.  Joyce Patterson, Muriel Nado, Marilyn Duvall, Carol Doyle, and Rita 

Messersmith won prizes in the raffle sponsored by Bus America Group Tours. 

 

Secretary Kathy Wagner resumed the regular meeting at 12:45 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the January 6, 2025 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of February 3, 2025, there is $179.59 in the Treasury.  This includes $7.25 for the 50/50 

raffle and $99 in 2025 dues. 

 

Birthdays:  None 

 

Anniversaries:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  A card was sent to Bob Zink who fell.   

  

Entertainment: Vice President Ruth Weidenborner 

• At the February 17th meeting, Scott Parker will present “The History of the Farmington Fire 

Department.”  This is a dish-to-pass meeting.  

• At the March 3rd meeting, Chris Carosa, author of the book “Lafayette’s Remarkable Tour of the 

Greater Western Finger Lakes,” will speak. 

• Members who attended the play by the Monsignor Schnacky Community Players enjoyed the 

performance of “Give my Regards to Broadway.” 

 

Old Business:   

Kathy Wagner reminded members that dues for 2025 of $11 is due. 

 

New Business:   

Kathy Wagner shared information about a SALT presentation on Aging at the Victor Town Hall in September 

and October. 

 

Rita Messersmith shared information about a free lunch sponsored by SALT at Quail Summit. 

 

Town of Farmington update by President Gary Weidenborner:  No update 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Andrea Sidare won $6.50 in the 50/50 Raffle. 

 

There will be no dominos after the meeting. 

 

Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories. 

 

Secretary Kathy Wagner closed the regular meeting about 1 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


